

MINI SEVEN RACING CLUB

BULLETIN #3_2012

RE: TRACTION CONTROL

To all Club Members and Associates,

Following a query regarding traction control, the Committee of the Mini Seven Racing Club issues the following clarification:

Under 2012 Regulation section 5.9.2 "PROHIBITED modifications", 2012 Regulation TR 5.9.2.2 currently states:

"Any form of traction control. A single-speed sensor is permitted on both rear wheels only."

However, the correct intended wording of 2012 Regulation TR 5.9.2.2 should read as follows:

"Any form of traction control. A single-speed sensor is permitted on <u>either</u> rear wheel only."

Issued by: Richard Williamson

Championship Coordinator - Mini Seven Racing Club

Dated: Tuesday 22 May 2012